
DUE TO THE WINTER WEATHER WARNING   

THE SHERRY TOWN BOARD MEETING IS 

RESCHEDULED.  THE MEETING WILL BE HELD ON 

WEDNESDAY, 

 FEBRUARY 13, 2019 AT 7:00 P.M.  

AT THE SHERRY TOWN HALL. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS CONTACT 

TOWN CLERK – ROSIE EWOLDT AT 715-569-4458 

OR 

TOWN CHAIRMAIN – DAVE HOMB AT 608-807-8090 


